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Comments: I am strongly in support of creating more nordic ski trials in Juneau.  Comparative to towns like

Anchorage, Juneau lacks way behind in Nordic ski trails.  I'm so glad to hear that USFS is supporting and

advocating for non-motorized winter sports activities in the MGRA Master Plan. Trails built to nordic ski standards

will also increase access for hikers, bikers and other users year-around. 

 

To fully maximize those opportunities the USFS should employ a professional Nordic ski trail architect to help

with the design of the various trails that are intended for Nordic skiing and other non-motorized winter use.  I also

think it would be wise to work with the Juneau Nordic Ski Club regarding trail location, layout, and construction so

it can accommodate their grooming equipment as they provide these services to our community free of charge.

 


